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We would like to wish you all   Merry Christmas  
and a blessed and prosperous new year! 
 

2019 has been an eventful year for us.  We celebrated 30 years of teaching 

financial principles from the Bible and the provision of over $50 million in 

interest-free home lending! 

 

In July Kelvin Deal stepped down as chairman, 

after 30+ years of inspirational leadership, and 

Tom McDowall took up the role of Chairman of 

Liberty Trust. 

 

This year we welcomed 111 new members, 

from all areas of the country and all walks of 

life, into the community of Liberty Trust. 

 

And another $5 million will be advanced this 

year interest-free, to assist more families, 

churches  and individuals to become debt free. 

                  New Bank Accounts 

We are pleased to announce that Liberty Trust is moving our banking to Kiwibank! 

When we commenced in1989 we deliberately avoided the big privately-owned foreign banks 

and opened our bank accounts with the locally-owned 'Community Bank' - which returned 

profits to help the local community.  However this bank later merged with a privately-owned 

foreign bank which we have become uncomfortable supporting. 

Liberty Trust felt now was a good time to make the transition to a NZ owned bank, supporting 

all New Zealanders.  We were happy to move to Kiwibank as it has accounts for not-for-profit 

charities and is NZ-owned, with consistently high customer satisfaction, ethical practices, and 

low fees and low-interest rates for everyday New Zealanders. 

   The new Liberty Trust account for contributions is 38 9020 0768106 00. 

   The new Liberty Trust account for book sales is 38 9020 0768106 01. 

   The new Ark Resources account for loan repayments is 38 9020 0740189 00. 

We would be pleased if you would amend your current payment to the new Kiwibank account - 

quoting your name and code as usual. We will continue to operate our original bank accounts 

alongside the new Kiwibank accounts until all have moved over.  Should you have any 

questions we would be happy to hear from you. 
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30th Celebration 
In August we had a small celebration to thank Kelvin for his many great years of service as our founding 
Chairman, and to celebrate all the amazing things God has done over the 30 years we have been 
operating.  

We celebrated a 
wonderful evening of 
food and reminiscing of 
the ups and downs, but 
especially how blessed 
we are to be part of this 
great ministry and how 
excited we are to see 
what the next decade 
holds for us and the 
community of Liberty 
Trust.  

It has been a privilege to 
serve you and God, 
without Him none of this 
is possible. 

Liberty Trust management team August 2019, commemorating our 30th birthday and honouring Kelvin who stepped 
down from being trust chairman after 30 years!  

Pictured from left to right are: 

Jonathan Segedin (trustee), Jenny McDowall (administrator), Evan Harvey (loans officer), Kerryanne Dalgleish (trustee 
& trust secretary/ treasurer), Bruce McDonald (patron), Kelvin Deal (trustee and founding chairman), Tom McDowall 
(trustee and new trust chairman), Colleen Medwin (trustee), Robert Cleland (trustee), and Mark Langridge (trustee).   

Kelvin�¶s Comment 
 
Every month at our meetings we are heartened by the steady stream of new-member 
applications.  It appears that NZ Christians are increasingly recognizing that Liberty Trust 
is a genuine part of God�¶s �µStorehouse�¶������Contributors are assisting each other financially 
in a similar way as the early Christians in Jerusalem did (Acts 2:44 and 4:32).   

Jesus said in His �µParable of the Talents�¶��and elsewhere, that we are each responsible to 
God for our use of the talents (resources & gifts) he has personally entrusted to each of 
us, and we will be judged by the fruits that our stewardship has produced by using those 
talents He has personally entrusted to each of us for His Kingdom.   

Personal ownership of our possessions brings responsibility to God for looking after them.    

Liberty Trust is based on the �³sowing before reaping�´��principal, and I consider it fits into being good 
stewards of the resources God has put in our hands. 

Over the years people have asked is contributing to Liberty Trust a tithe? Goodness no! 

�³Tithes�´��are a gift given without the thought that he or she will receive back.   

In Malachi chapter 3 God promises to �³open the floodgates of heaven and pour out such blessings that 
you will not have room for it.�´���� 

His words: �³Bring the whole tithe into the storehouse that there may be food in My House�´��appear to 
me to be a direct reference to Deuteronomy 14 v 28 when God instructed the Israelites to bring the 
tithe to be stored so the Levites, the foreigners, the fatherless & the widows (those without an 
inheritance) can eat and rejoice.  Old Testament prophets never taught new doctrine -  that 
wasn�¶t their ministry.  Instead they were usually rebuking their people for not obeying a 
commandment found earlier in Scripture.  

Again as trustees we pray a blessing on all those who are part of Liberty Trust especially 
over this coming festive season.  


